
To whom it may concern: 
 
 
Below is a response addressing comments by peer-reviewers and editor regarding the 

submission of the article entitled, “Radiological features of uncommon aneurysms of 

the cardiovascular system” to the World Journal of Radiology. 

 

In response to first reviewer’s comments regarding several unexplained abbreviations, 

each abbreviation used more than once has been defined at the time of its first 

appearance in the article. Furthermore, several abbreviations provided in parentheses 

were removed if the phrase did not appear later in the manuscript.  

 

Various syntax errors pointed out by several reviewers have been corrected. 

 

In response to the third reviewer’s comment regarding traumatic aortic aneurysms, this 

has been included in the Ductus Aneurysm section. This section has been expanded 

using the suggested reference.  

 

In response of the fourth reviewer’s comments, the subsections of the paper have been 

reorganized with a more logical flow between topics. Numerous sentences have been 

changed to reduce the verbosity of the article and improve readability and organization. 

Furthermore several more current references were updated or added. It should be 

noted that given the rarity of several of these aneurysms, more current published data is 

not available.  
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